
Due to the discontinuation of the Wilson F1005 and supply shortages for alternates, the ASAA Office

would like to communicate a decision regarding which footballs can be used during the 2022 season

of play.

During regular season play, leagues will determine acceptable balls, but during ASAA quarterfinals,
semifinals and finals, an approved leather ball must be used. Before a game, both teams will supply the
referee with three balls for use on offense (i.e. each team can choose which ball to run their offense
with). The leather balls approved for use by the ASAA for playoffs in Fall 2022 are:

Baden F7000L-QB (Ontario High School game ball)
Wilson GST (NCAA and NFHS game ball)
Wilson F1005
Wilson F2000 (U Sports and Saskatchewan High School game ball)

The ASAA Executive/ASAA Commissioner will prepare a Notice of Motion to change the Official Game
Ball (ASAA policy p. 73, 7.D) in time for the spring 2023 meetings. 

Please contact brad@asaa.ca if you have any questions.
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